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Tucker, Doug

From: Chopra, Ani (BHE Canada) <Ani.Chopra@bhe-canada.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 6:21 PM
To: Tucker, Doug
Subject: RE: EXT ⚠ - Request for 2024 Annual Progress Reports – Due February 23, 2024

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

<Public> 

 

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  

This message came from outside your organization.  
 

Hi Doug, 
  
Just want to confirm that MATL does not have any significant planned projects to provide a Progress Report on for 2024. 
 
Thanks, 
Ani 
  

From: Tucker, Doug <dtucker@wecc.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 2:27 PM 
Subject: EXT  ❚❛❜ - Request for 2024 Annual Progress Reports – Due February 23, 2024 
  
THIS MESSAGE IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER. 
Look closely at the SENDER address. Do not open ATTACHMENTS unless expected. Check for INDICATORS of 
phishing. Hover over LINKS before clicking. Learn to spot a phishing message  
** Remember SAEL when reading email ** 
  

Sender The sender of this email is dtucker@wecc.org using a friendly name of "Tucker, Doug" 
<dtucker@wecc.org>. 
Are you expecting the message? Is this different from the message sender displayed 
above? 

Attachments Does this message contain attachments? Yes   If yes, are you expecting them? 
image001.png, Progress Report Processes.docx, 2024_ 
Annual_Progress_Report_letter.pdf 

EXT Tag Messages from an external sender will have EXT  ❚❛❜ added to the subject. 

Links Does this message contain links? Yes 
Check links before clicking them or removing BLOCKED in the browser. 

Cybersecurity risk assessment: High 
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Request for 2024 Annual Progress Reports – Due February 23, 2024 

December 20, 2023 

RELIABILITY ASSESSMENT COMMITTEE 

STUDIES SUBCOMMITTEE 

Attached is a request for submission of the 2024 Annual Progress Reports. 

As indicated in the attached policies and procedures document, Initial and Comprehensive 
Progress Reports should be sent to STS, Doug Tucker, and Tom Carr (StS Chair). Annual 
Supplemental Progress Reports should be submitted to Doug Tucker and Tom Carr only. 
Progress reports are due by February 23, 2024. 

Thank you, 

Doug Tucker 
Senior Staff Engineer 
(801) 819-7606 
www.wecc.org 

  


